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18th November 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Thursday 5th December 2019 all children in Classes 1 and 2 have the opportunity to visit 
Hall Hill Farm, Durham to see Santa, his elves and participate in some Christmas crafts.  
Children will travel by coach, leaving school at 9.00am and return to school at 1.00pm, 
therefore children will require a packed lunch. 
 
A contribution of £8.00 would be greatly appreciated towards the cost of this trip.  Please 
ensure payments are made via ParentPay. 
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 0191 586 
4308. 
 
Regards  
 
 
 
Mrs Hanley 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 
 
 

 
Please return ASAP 
 

 
Child’s Name: 

 
Please tick 

I wish for my child to attend the trip and have made a contribution of £8.00 
on ParentPay 

 

 
I will provide a packed lunch for my child 

 

I wish to pre-order a school packed lunch 
Please circle sandwich choice:        Ham / Cheese / Tuna 

 

 
 
Signed : _______________________________________Date : _________________________ 
 


